
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Feel free to dress                              
in “African” attire.  

 

Invite friends and family. 
Come support                               
our students. 

 

 

Location: Daughter of Zion Junior Academy 

Please Join Us! 
Tomorrow                                                                         

Tuesday, April 30th 

@ 12:00 Noon– 2:00 P.M. 


